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Welcoming all. Serving our community. Connecting with others. 
 
 

Parish Family Remembrances and Thanksgivings for April 1, 2018 
The Sanctuary Candle is given to the glory of God by Joyce Dombrowski 

 in loving memory of Judy Martin 
 

We pray for our clergy: Justin, the Archbishop of Canterbury; Michael, the Presiding Bishop; 
Ian & Laura, the Bishops of Connecticut; for all bishops, priests and deacons; for our priest 
Fr. Ron; 
In St Peter’s Cycle of Prayer, we pray for all our parish family and especially for those who 
celebrate their birthdays this week: Candace O’Shea (4/6), Barbara LaMay (4/5), Kelly Celio 
(4/3) 
In the Diocesan Cycle of Prayer we pray for Grace Church, Hartford; St. Martin’s, Hartford; St. 
Monica’s, Hartford; clergy whose work is not in parishes; multi‐vocational priests; clergy of 
ECCT whose ministry is carried out in other countries or dioceses. 

 
Parish Prayer List 

 

We pray for all those listed in our Easter Flowers Booklet 
 

Prayers added the week of April 1: Barbie & Knute; Ben; Linda Garritt; Katie and her donor; 
Tammy Sylvest and her family; Joan Toomey; Kim F., Frank Sloan; Joan, Melissa; Natalie Perry; 
Sam & Grace Downey; The Conrad families,  Jeff Murray, Luther Gibson, Shirley Kasper, Deanne 
& John Bowen; Danielle, Chantelle and Kayleigh; Jim Vicevich, Bob & Bev Winter, Charles 
Krauthammer, Florence Coulombe, Mike Duval, Priscilla Bronke; Rhodes Rich; Lianie; Kyle; 
Prayers added the week of March 25: Rob Goodrich, T.J. Goldberg, Joyce L.; Carla and the 
Schechner family; Andrew Nolette; Cathie McAlistar, Chin Osmond, V.F., R. Bettancourt, S.F., 
C. Farren, N. Vidal, S. Hicks; 
Prayers added the week of March 18: Leah, Patricia, Barb; Sienna Roper; Jessica Starkey; 
Wendy; Linda, Margie; June & Bill; 
We pray for the deceased remembering especially Janice Griffiths and Judy Martin. 
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Announcements 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Saturday, April 14th- Centering Prayer Workshop St Peter’s Church, Hebron 11 am 

• Saturday, April 25th  – “Safe Church” training, St Peter’s Church, Hebron 
 
Centering Prayer Workshop at St. Peter’s on Saturday, April 14that 11 a.m. The NE Region 
of ECCT holds a Centering Prayer Workshop Network on the second Saturday of each 
month at 11 am for one hour. There is no fee and no registration. Participate on any 
month that you are able to attend…all of them, or some of them, as your schedule 
permits.  We are especially hoping for a respectable attendance from our parishioners in 
April to welcome our guests from other churches. Please support this effort and 
opportunity.  Cathie Litwin (860-228-3940) & Candace O’Shea (860-228-4156) 

 

Services 
Easter Day (April 1st) 

❖ Sunrise Service at Gilead Congregational Church 6:30 a.m. 
❖ Two services at 8 am and 10 a.m. (both with hymns)   
❖ The 10 a.m. will include two adult baptisms (Tom Atwood and Sarah Jane 

Benvenuti). An Easter egg hunt will be held right after the 10am service. 

❖ Easter 2 April 8:  Baptism of Jaxon Gianoni at the 10:00 a.m. service. The 
Easter Pageant will be held during the 10:00 a.m service. Maggie Breen our NE 
Regional Missionary will join us for worship. A parish brunch/lunch will follow 
the 10:00 a.m. service. 

 


